
 

 
 
 

Thank you for Attending 
the 2021 Hindu 

Heritage Month 
Celebration  

  
November 27, 2021 

 
 
I am pleased to extend greetings to everyone attending the 2021 Hindu Heritage 
Month celebration hosted by KAILASA Canada.  
 
In November, we proudly recognize Hindu Heritage Month. It is a meaningful 
time to celebrate the Hindu values of compassion, tolerance and inclusion. As 
the world’s longest-standing religion, with customs dating back thousands of 
years, Hinduism teaches us that truth is the eternal essence of the universe. It 
also conveys that dharma – or righteousness, moral law and duty – is central to 
one’s life.  
 
I want to express my gratitude and appreciation to the volunteers and 
supporters of KAILASA Canada for their ongoing efforts to preserve and 
promote Hindu culture in Canada. Thank you for your meaningful contribution 
to city-building. Together, we can continue to foster a city, province and nation 
where multiculturalism is valued and celebrated.  
 
Once again, please accept my best wishes for an enjoyable event. Happy Hindu 
Heritage Month! 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, P.C. 
Mayor  


